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January 31, 2020 
 
 
 
Regional Councillor Vegh 
Chair 
York Region Accessibility Advisory Committee 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON  
 
 
Dear Regional Councillor Vegh: 
 
Re: York Region Accessibility Advisory Committee Meeting -  

November 27, 2019 
 
On January 30, 2020 Regional Council adopted the following recommendation: 
 

1. Committee of the Whole recommends receipt of the Minutes of the York Region 
Accessibility Advisory Committee dated November 27, 2019 and endorsement of 
the following motion: 
 

"The Committee recommended that staff write to Statistics Canada to 
provide feedback from the York Region Accessibility Advisory Committee 
on the Canadian Survey on Disability." 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
-ORIGINAL SIGNED- 
 
Christopher Raynor 
Regional Clerk 


